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DETROIT, Mich. – Butzel attorneys Laura E. Johnson and Joseph
Kuzmiak will discuss the “Corporate Transparency Act: Does
Your Business Need to Report by January 1, 2025, to Avoid
Extensive Fines?” during a webinar on December 11 presented by
the Detroit Bar Association.

Laura E. Johnson

Laura E. Johnson practices in the area of business and corporate
law. She is Chair of the firm's corporate and real estate groups
and focuses on mergers and acquisitions, nonprofit
organizations, corporate governance, entity formation and
general corporate and business law. She advises clients in
venture capital and private equity transactions.

Joseph Kuzmiak

Joseph Kuzmiak concentrates his practice in the areas of
mergers and acquisitions, nonprofit organizations, regulatory
and transactional matters, corporate governance, entity
formation and general corporate and business law. He has
assisted clients in the automotive, transportation, construction,
commercial and consumer goods industries.


